Dryer, David

From: Arseneau, Bob

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 2:26 PM

To: Dryer, David

Subject: FW. Hammersley Rd & Whitney Way Intersection

From: Beatty, Christine

Sent: Monday, May 12, 2008 12:17 PM

To: Arseneau, Bob

Cc: Pham-Remmele, Thuy

Subject: Hammersley Rd & Whitney Way Intersection

Hello Bob,

My husband & and | live at 5606 Hammersley Road and received notice of the construction of a directional median at
this intersection. We believe that this resolution is the best option of many suggested at neighborhood meetings. We
appreciate that the City used a data driven decision-making process, and the option presented will be most effeciive
at eliminating hazards at that intersection. Returning to our home will change for us, but we believe that this is in the
best interests of all people using the intersection.

Question: Do two lanes remain each way on Whitney Way with a third turn lane carved out of the current median? |
assume so.....but it is difficult fo tell from the drawing. Sorry, we cannot be at the public hearing to support this effort.

Best wishes,

Christine Beatty & Fred Kauffeid



